
October 2016 
This month’s topic is Autumn and the colour we are learning about is Orange  

During October, the children will be given the opportunity to join in and celebrate lots of 
different events. They include:        

W/B 3rd October – This week we are exploring the colour orange.                                   
The children will be creating pictures of their Key Person for World Teacher’s Day,        
5th October                                                                                                                            
W/B 10th October – This week the children will  be leaf printing with leaves they have   
collected from the nursery garden and the local area.                                                                        
The children will also be learning all about Spain for National Day of Spain, 12th October.                                                                                                                    
W/B 17th October – This week the children are going to learn about nocturnal animals.   
The children will also be baking for National Baking Week, 17th October                              
W/B 24th October – This week the children are going to explore an Autumn nature tray. 
The children will also be celebrating Halloween, 31st October.  

Local events and home activities 

 Go on a walk around your local area   
looking for signs of Autumn and search 
for conkers.  

 Create a picture by leaf printing with   
Autumn colours. 

 Visit Tulle House on 24th, 26th and 29th 
October 1pm to 4pm for pumpkin carving.  
Carve your own spooky pumpkin in time 
for Halloween. £2 per pumpkin, booking 
essential.  

Parent questionnaire  

There is a feedback questionnaire           
attached to the newsletter. We would    

really appreciate if you could take the time 
to fill this out . We welcome any feedback 

you may have regarding the care we      
provide at Newtown Road Day Nursery. 

Thank you. 

Social Media 

Social media is an effective form of 
communication when used appropriately. 

We have been made aware that a     
previous parent has made negative     

unfounded comments on Facebook. If 
you have any concerns please come and 

speak to Rachel.  

Autumn time at Nursery 

Now Autumn time is here we would love it if you 
would collect leaves, conkers etc. when out and 

about and bring them into nursery for our Autumn 
exploration tray. 

To celebrate Halloween please bring your child to 
nursery dressed up on Monday 31st October. Wow moments 

We have a Wow Moments Board in both 
play rooms. If your child does something 

new or something they  really enjoy please 
speak to their Key  Person for a wow 
board sheet and we will put it on the 

board. 


